
 

 

17 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is with great pleasure that we can finally announce our online shop is now open for new 
PE kit orders. 
 
As you are aware, the entire kit has been designed and sourced following consultation and 
discussions with students and staff. Our new kit, therefore encompasses a range of styles of 
clothing that will enable all students to feel comfortable in what they are wearing and enjoy 
their lessons. We do ask, however, that due to the range of garments available no 
alternatives or brands are purchased, particularly the leggings, as we have spent a long time 
sourcing suitable and appropriate fabrics for school use. All garments are branded with our 
new school logo, are uniform and are therefore the only kit expected to be worn. This 
includes socks.  
 
The online shop will be available for one order point each term as the garments are custom 
made. This will require forward planning to ensure your kit is ordered within each window. 
The shop will be open for a 10 week period. Once it closes for the term, new orders cannot 
be placed until the shop re-opens again 5 weeks later. There will be three order points over 
the course of the year. We will remind you of each term’s shop opening and closing times 
on our website and Facebook page.  Unfortunately we cannot carry any stock at school, so 
it is really important to make a note of these dates and to ensure you name all your child’s 
kit in order for it to be returned to them should they misplace it. Orders will be delivered 
directly to parents/carers home addresses.  
 
Orders and Delivery Dates 
 
*Please note, as soon as the first shop closes the second shop will re-open, this will continue 
throughout each academic year, from May 2019 – July 2020 there will be 4 delivery dates, 
please see the table below: 
 

ORDERS DELIVERY 
Friday 17th May 2019 – Friday 19th July 2019 Week commencing 26th August 2019 

 

Monday 22nd  July 2019 – Friday 8th November 2019  
 

Week commencing 16th December 2019 

Monday 11th November 2019 – Friday 28th February 2020 
 

Week commencing 13th April  2020 

Monday 2nd  March 2020 – Friday 17th July 2020 
 

Week commencing 24th August 2020 
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The link below will direct you to the Scimitar online shop: 
 
https://www.scimitarclubs.com/product-category/bewdley-school/ 
 
If you have any Customer Service issues, please contact Scimitar directly on: 01905 425324, 
or email: info@scimitarclubs.com 
 
Please can I remind you that there is no expectation for whole school implementation of 
this kit for September 2019 [with the exception of our new Year 7 2019 cohort] as it will be 
phased in as new students arrive at school; our existing kit (white polo shirt, black football 
shorts/tracksuit bottoms, black round necked sweatshirt) is perfectly acceptable to be worn 
until it is outgrown or needs replacing.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs K. Davies 
Head of PE 
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